
 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: October 7, 2024 

TO: City Commission  

FROM: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer & Planning and 

Zoning   Administrator 

RE: Application for Temporary Vendor License – Revive 605 

 

STAFF FINDINGS: 

Revive 605 delivers IV infusion and injection therapies. The company is run by 

two (2) Registered Nurses and the company does have a current sales tax number 

(1041-2900-ST) with the State Revenue Office.  In South Dakota, Registered 

Nurses may provide IV therapy and administer medications. The state does not 

inspect or license IV hydration clinics. 

The location to operate will be within the lobby of 360 Main Street (Cadillac 

Jacks) from October 25, 2024, through November 8, 2024. Cadillac Jacks has 

confirmed their interest in having Revive 605 operate within the lobby.  This 

application was received before the review deadline and payment has been made. 

Staff recommends approval of the vendor permit.  

MERCHANDISE: IV infusion and injection therapy 

 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

Approval /denial of the Temporary Vendor License for Revive 605. 

(Approved by the Planning and Zoning Commission on September 18, 2024.) 
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